
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2018 

Monday 

Mufti day for golden coin winners  

KS2—Yellow team, KS1– Blue  

team. 

Tuesday John Bunyan exhibition—Y3 & Y4  

Wednesday 

Activity day on old site for EYFS & 

KS1.  Please send the EYFS & 

KS1 children in their PE kit to-

day—no book bags needed.  

All EYFS & KS1 children will be 

provided with a packed lunch to-

day.   

Thursday 
School closed—INSET 

No wrap-around care today 

Friday 

School closed—INSET 

No wrap-around care today 

Great Barford C of E Primary  

   Academy  

Stars of the week 

 
Owls:  Noah & Lucy H 
Puffins:  whole class 

Woodpeckers:  Peggy & Harrison 
Swans:  Ethan & Dexter 

Kestrels: Michael & Isobel 
Falcons: Jasmine & Marley 

Hawks:  Ella & Finley 
Kites: Luke, Erin (from last week) 

Kites: Phoebe & Ben.  

Autumn term — 2018 Friday  12th Oct  2018 

 
 
 

Robins:  Louis 
Doves: Chloe S 
Owls:   Esme 
Puffins:  Lily  

Woodpeckers: Isaac 
Swans:   Lucy 

Kestrels:  Ethan 
Hawks:  Poppy 

Kites:   Chloe E, Rebecca 
Falcons:  Ciaran S 

KS2 entry to school in the  
morning. 

After the half term break the Y3, Y4, 
Y5 and Y6 children will be able to 
enter school at 8.45am.  The play-
ground will still open at 8.30am.  If 

children arrive between 8.45am and 

8.55am, they can go straight in to 
school.  Children arriving after 

8.55am need to go to the reception 
to sign in.  

Parent consultations  - Thurs 1st and 8th Nov 
10 minute slots can be booked online from  

10th October at 6pm.  If you have any queries please 
email admin@gbpa.org.uk 

The children return to school on Monday 29th October. 
All children will be on the new site after the half term break.  

EYFS & KS1 please come up the new site drive, and enter via the pedestrian gate.  Staff will direct 
you how to get on to the appropriate playground.  The gate opens at 8.30am and the children can 
go into school at 8.45am.  EYFS & KS1 parents must wait with their children.  Doors will close at 

8.55am.  If you are late, please go to reception to sign your child in. At the end of the day, staff will 
be at the gate to direct parents and carers as to where they should wait. 

Well done...  
 

to the Y3/Y4 football 
teams who took part in 
the East Beds School 

Partnership football fes-
tival today.  All children 
played well, showing 

real determination and 
super teamwork.  

Thank you …to the 
Puffins class for the 

most enjoyable class  
assembly this week. 
All the children spoke 
out confidently, and 

everyone of them had a 
beautiful smile on their 

face.   
 


